
March 8, 2023 

Juan da Silva, Council and Committee Assistant 

City Clerk’s Office, Corporate Services 

City of Guelph 

Re:  Minor Variance Application 

 192 Arthur Street  North 

 Building Permit File #20 004228 00 RR 

 

Dear Mr. da Silva, 

I am submitting a minor variance application package on behalf of the owner of the above property to 

set up a Committee of Adjustment hearing.  Last November we submitted for a minor variance 

application for a one storey addition, and now the owner is wanting to build a two storey addition to an 

existing semi-detached dwelling in an area that is zoned R1.B (Single Detached Residential). 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Philip Beuglet 

30 Stanley Street 

Guelph, ON   N1H 1L5 

Cell (519) 400-2261 


